[image: ][image: ][image: ] 
[bookmark: _GoBack]SEVERE WEATHER SPOTTER TRAINING
Thursday May 17, 2012
Boulder County Sheriff’s Headquarters, Training Room
5600 Flatiron Pkwy, Boulder, CO

6:30-8:00 p.m. – Basic Weather Spotter 
8:00-9:00 p.m. – Advanced Weather Spotter 
Free and open to the public
You can be a certified Skywarn severe weather spotter after 90 minutes of basic training, and you may choose to stay for the advanced portion of the training. 
The National Weather Service and Boulder County count on concerned residents like you to be our "eyes" out in the field, when trying to verify severe weather. Your reports are very helpful to us as we make warning decisions on severe thunderstorms and potential flooding.  
Please Call the Boulder Office of Emergency Management at 303-441-3390, or email mleach@bouldercounty.org to register, or with any questions.
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